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I am fully opposed to this measure.  Having mail in ballots ensures that more 

Oregonians will use their voices, and do so safely.  The point is to make sure as 

many people vote, not to limit it to 5hose who are ambulatory.  This is just another 

attempt to try to put the Republican’s finger on the scale to weigh things in their 

direction.  Play fairly, or do not play at all. It was never in question until this 

questionable administration  


